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NOTIFICATION
To ; TO ALL REGISTERED ESTATE AGENTS
Date ; 25 APRIL 2022

Dear SiryfMadam

TENTATIVE CDP COURSES FOR YEAR 2023

Please be informed that the Board has been organising CDP courses since January
2022 for the renewal for the year 2023 at all states. For your information, for Sarawak
the course is scheduled sometime in May 2022 and for Sabah in June 2022. We will
advise you on the exact dates via a Circular at the Board's website once we have
finalized the venue and the dates.

All RENs are compelled to attend the CDP courses in order for them to renew their REN
license and should they fail to renew their license, the REN will be removed from the
Board’s Register.

The Board is encouraging all Registered Estate Agents to advise your RENs to attend
these CDP Courses as the Board has received very poor response with regards to the
attendance for the CDP Courses.

Kindly comply with the above guidelines.

SAR/ad
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